MidCoast Community Council
Post Office Box 64
Moss Beach, CA 94038

April 15, 1995

Notice of Vacancy

The MidCoast Community Council is now accepting applications to fill a
vacancy created by the resignation of a council member. The term expires
in November 1997.

Any registered voter residing in Montara, Moss Beach, Princeton, El
Granada, or unincorporated Miramar may apply.

Send a letter of interest to the Council including:
Resume
Brief statement. Ideally, this should include some information about
your community involvement, your interest in becoming a Council
member, and what contributions you hope to make to the community.
Street and mailing address, telephone number(s)

A County application form will then be sent to you for completion.

This Council opening shall be announced and declared vacant and letters of
interest accepted until May 10, 1995.

Public interviews of the prospective candidates will be conducted by the
MidCoast Community Council at the regular meeting on May 24,1995, at
which time, one candidate will be recommended to the San Mateo County
Board of Supervisors which will make the actual appointment.

Letters of interest must be postmarked no later than May 10, 1995

For further information call any Council member or 726-3589
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